Buick Drive for Students at MNS takes place Saturday, May 14th from 9-1pm:


 Brett Chevrolet Cadillac Buick GMC are teaming up with MNS to host a one day test drive event to raise money for our school.  Buick will donate $20 for every valid test drive taken, up to $10,000. The date of the event is scheduled for this Saturday, May 14th from 9-1pm at the school.   

Anyone 18 years old or older with a valid driver’s license may participate.  The test drive site will be set up in the School District parking lot at Millidgeville North School.  Participants simply complete a short registration form with a member of our school registration team and take a short test drive around Millidgeville with a staff member from Brett Chevrolet. 

 
There is also a Grade 8 student BBQ and Car wash planned during the event as a way to raise funds for the end of Year trip to Ottawa. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would be extremely grateful if parents and staff would kindly share the event information with friends or co-workers to help us promote this wonderful community initiative. 
